July 31, 2015
To: Exhibitors, Manufacturers/Manufacturers Reps/Consulting Engineers/Service Providers

Re: Annual Fall Conference of the Nebraska Section American Water Works Association, Water 
       Environment Association and American Public Works Association.
                 November 4-6, 2015 – Younes Convention Center – Kearney, Nebraska

Dear Water Professionals,

On behalf of the 2015 Annual Fall Conference Planning Committees, we cordially invite you to participate by exhibiting your products and services at the Younes Convention Center in Kearney Nebraska.. We are able to accommodate large equipment and currently are offering “double-wide” booths for large displays. You can check out the Nebraska AWWA website for more details on the Younes Center at www.awwaneb.org. 
On-line registration is available and is encouraged. You’ll be able to select your preference for booth location and receive updates and notices more efficiently. Look for the on-line registration on the AWWA, NWEA and APWA websites
The conference will begin with an operator’s workshop on Tuesday November 3rd (no exhibits). The AWWA and APWA technical sessions will begin on Wednesday, November 4th and conclude at noon on Thursday the 5th. The NWEA technical sessions begin on Thursday the 5th and conclude at noon on Friday the 6th.

We have several events scheduled in the exhibit hall to promote traffic. As always, the social hour on Wednesday and Thursday evenings will take place in the exhibit hall. Other activities include Top Ops, Meter Madness and Water Tasting competitions.
Contribution for each 8’x10’ booth is $525.00 and each double-wide is $1000.00. Contribution includes; one full conference registration, two social hour drink tickets, one set of meal tickets (additional meal tickets available for purchase). The exhibit hall should be available for display set-up the afternoon of Tuesday the 3th. 

NOTE: Booths will not be reserved without a completed contract and payment received. Checks should be made payable to APWA and postmarked no later than October 19th. 
Thank you for your support of the Fall Conference and the respective organizations.
Anthony P. Bilek

Mc² Inc.

2320 South 156th Circle

Omaha, NE. 68130

PH: 402-333-9660

FX: 402-333-9663

EM: tony@mc2h2o.com

